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August 1st was national IPA day.  Holly placed a can of 
beer on each table with SMALL glasses for all to share. 
Keeping the mayhem down to a dull roar!   
August 29th is the fifth Thursday of this month.  The 
social event at Doug Kent’s Rose Bowl Lanes will 
replace our normal Thursday Lunch Meeting. Dinner is 
$12 a person. Please get your reservation in to Holly. 

President’s Announcements President  -  Holly Kreuser 
President-Elect  -  Donna Johnson 
President Nominee  -  Melisa Correia 
Secretary  -  Marc Kreuser 
Treasurer  -  Bruce Chambers 
Sgt At Arms  -  Karen Quartaro 
Foundation Chair  -  Fred Hicks 
Immediate P President  -  Linda Werts 
Asst District Governor  -  Kevin Mooney 
District Governor  -  David Hannan 

Upcoming Programs and Events 

Aug 8  -  Honest Pharmco 

Aug 15  -  Scott MacDonell, District Membership Chair 

Aug 20  -  Board Meeting 

Aug 21  -  Mobile Pantry 

Aug 22  -  DG David Hannan 

Aug 29– No Lunch Meeting-Evening Event Rose Bowl Lanes 

Upcoming Club Meeting Responsibilities 

Date Greeter Cashier Invocation 

Aug 8 Woody Kinslow Marc Kreuser Peter Dohr 

Aug 15 Mark Lockwood 
Norma Madayag-

Reilly 
Mitch Ruffalo 

Aug 22 Dana Marsh Michele McManus TBA 

Aug 29 Suzie McUmber Kimberlee Meeks TBA 

Sept 5 Kimberlee Meeks Steve Moony TBA 

Sept 12 Kevin Moony Suzette Nadeau TBA 

Sept 19 Carole Nary Adam O. Jean Williams 

Sept 26 Ted O’Toole Jeff Patchen Bob Bendix 

Wellness Report 

Please keep Marilyn Lawrence in your thoughts as she 
goes through her Chemo treatments. 

Club Announcements 

Norma reminded us that they need kitchen help at 
Camp Onseyawa.  If you read your E-mail you will be 
bringing in a toy from the dollar Store to be given to 
the kids on the camp’s carnival day.  Again this year 
Reilly’s and Hicks will be providing the ring-toss game 
that the campers enjoyed last year. 



Club Announcements (Cont.) 

Scott Healy reminded us of the District Golf tournament to 
be held on Friday, September 6, 2019 - $85 per person. 
Flyers with details are on all the tables. 
Michele McManus announced this year’s Laurel House Gala 
to be held at Sodus Bay Golf Club.  Tables of eight are open 
with no assignments this year.  Again it is $100 per person. 
Dave Hannan was pleased that many fellow Rotarians came 
to the Red Wings baseball game to watch him throw out 
the first pitch on Rotary Night at Frontier Field. 
Karen Quartaro - Sgt at Arms - reminded us that we pay a 
40 plate limit to Mary Fitch for each week’s lunch.  Lunch is 
$12, salad or dessert and coffee is $5 and attending the 
meeting is $3. 

60 Second Introduction 

Fred Hicks is 74 and has a history 
of playing Soccer that came to a 
bit of an end when he turned 
down the opportunity to attend 
the Pan American Summer games 
in St. Louis to take a summer job 
to save money for Dental School. 
His Soccer playing began in H.S.  
where he was selected to All 

county.  At the college of Wooster he was a starter at 
left wing with the honor of being All Ohio in his Jr and 
Sr year. Also in his Sr year he was 2nd team All Ameri-
can. He ran the children’s summer soccer program 
here in Newark for 20 years. 
Jean Bendix is 59 - born and raised in Walworth.  
Attending college at Ithaca and Grove City she studied 

Vocal music. She almost met up 
with Fred at Wooster but decided 
to go elsewhere (hindsight). Her 
heart’s desire was to go to 
Broadway.  With her love of 
teaching music and raising a 
family she found her niche here 
in Newark.  She taught Vocal 
music at Newark High School 
where I can attest the students 

loved her.   

Happy Moments 

MEMBERSHIP - Donna Johnson - this year’s goal is to add 
15 new members.  If you want to be on this committee they 
meet on the 2nd Tuesday at Parkers. 
FUNDRAISING - Jan Hence -  our first chicken BBQ of this 
year will be held on September 29th. 
YOUTH SERVICE - Michele McManus - Eliana’s flight was 
delayed and she had to return to Newark for a day.  She has 
since returned safely to Italy. Elliot is also safely back to 
Sweden.  Ramone form Switzerland will be arriving on 
August 12th.  We will need a couple more host families for 
the year. 

Committee Reports 

SCOTT HEALY - Scott was gone most of July.  He went to Disney World in Florida where his daughter is working on a 
new Disney Resort. He was happy to announce that his youngest daughter is engaged.  They celebrated a granddaugh-
ter turning 2 and are excited about the next baby due in 2 weeks. MELISSA COREIA - A happy/sad moment was saying 
good bye to Eliana at her going away party. Exchange students truly become a part of your family.  Melissa and her 
husband also celebrated their 23rd wedding anniversary in July. MIKE MUSCOLINO -  Mike and Sue’s daughter Korrie 
has been living in Philadelphia for 12 years.  She has been teaching Algebra at an intercity ALL BOYS school.  Mike was 
very proud to announce that she has been selected out of many applicants to teach at the LEADERSHIP ACADEMY. 
HOLLY KREUSER - Holly was pleased, after years of pleading, to finally receive her Peleton stationery bike from Marc. 
CHRISSY KENT -  Chrissy was happy to announce that her daughter placed #9 out of 355 in a recent bowling competi-
tion.  She and Doug also celebrated their 15 yr anniversary. DOUG FORGE - Doug was happy to attend his son’s 
graduation from High School in Oregon where he lives with his mother. HANNELORA AND HELMUTH -  For 62 years 
these two have discovered how to have a successful and happy marriage. Helmuth explained that they promised each 
other that they would always go out on a date twice a week - so he goes out on Mondays and she goes out on Fri-
days !!!  Hannelora especially likes their tradition of gift giving - yesterday Helmuth bought her a BMW! JEAN BENDIX - 
Jean was happy to pay a fine for being married for 33 marvelous years.                                                                                                           


